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PILD first-timers may be eligible for one of the 20 ($455) NEAFCS 1st Timer's 
scholarships. Contact your affiliate President if you wish to be considered 
for the state PILD team and this award. Only one scholarship is available 
per affiliate. See the NEAFCS.org website for details and a link to the online 
submission portal. Complete apps are awarded on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 

The 2020 Public Issues Leadership Development (PILD) Conference will be 

April 5-8, 2020 at the Hyatt Regency Crystal City in Arlington, VA. This 

conference is sponsored by the Joint Council of Extension Professionals 

(JCEP). Go to the JCEP website for up-to-date conference information. You 

can also find the link on the NEAFCS Public Affairs Home Page.  

Go online to read the inspiring reflections of past PILD scholarship recipients. 

http://www.jcep.org/
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/pild

